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Miss Fry Miss Hayward 

Mrs Smith Mrs Frampton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the last half term, of 

Year 2, we have lots of fantastic          

learning opportunities for the children.            

Homework and spellings will be given out 

every Friday and expected back on the 

following Wednesday, as we are            

approaching the end of the school year we 

expect the children to be independent 

when handing in homework and spellings and changing their reading 

books with the teacher in preparation for Year 3.  

The homework will be English and Maths on alternate weeks focusing 

on mastering skills ready for their move up in September.  

PE sessions are on a Monday and Wednesday, the children will be    

expected to have their PE kits ready to use on these days. 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 17th June 2019 - Development Day. 

Tuesday 25th June 2019 - Windsor Class Assembly. 

Friday 28th June 2019 - Transition Day. 

Thursday 27th June 2019 - Balmoral Class Assembly. 

Tuesday 16th July 2019 - Sports Day. 

Wednesday 17th July 2019 - Optional Parents Evening. 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019 - Development Day. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Year 2 Team 

Year 2 Team 

Nine Acres Primary School 

Summer Term 2 

‘Striving for Excellence’ 



R.E. 

Ideas about God 

We will be learning about God 

and investigating what our    

ideas are of 

what a god  

really is? 

Science 

In science, we will continue to learn about animals and 

humans. We will be asking questions about how humans 

and other animals grow and what they need for survival.  

Can carnivores eat vegetables? What foods would 

be suitable to feed insects? What happens to our 

bodies when we exercise?   

 Mathematics 

In Maths this term we will be 

learning how to apply our             

o p e r a t i o n  s k i l l s  o f                    

multip l icat ion , div is ion ,              

addition and subtraction to 

problems. We will then be 

mastering our Year 2 skills 

ready for our move up in             

September to Year 3.  

This half term we aim to bring 

Maths to the real world.  

English  

This half term we are exploring the books written by 

Roald Dahl closing looking at James and the Giant 

Peach, George’s Marvellous Medicine and Esio Trot.  

We will be focusing on character and setting                

descriptions, love 

letters, recounts and 

diary entries all 

whilst immersing 

ourselves in the 

lovely world of Roald 

Dahl.  

Year 2 - Summer Term 2 2019 - Theme: Roald Dahl 

Theme 

Our theme will continuing developing 

skills through investigating our English 

author Roald Dahl. We will be making 

potions like George, creating a pot to 

capture our dreams like the BFG,             

exploring maps to locate Roald Dahl’s 

village and creating facts about Roald 

Dahl and his 

history.  

 

Computing  

In a world full of technology, we will 

be learning how to   become our very 

own computer programmers and will 

make the beebots follow our                    

instructions. I wonder where they 

will end up! (The technical term if 

you were wondering is writing an              

Algorithm). 


